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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our first meeting of 2018 is coming up Monday, January 22, at the Centerville Senior Center beginning at
6:30 pm. 

Lions celebrate Christmas

The Centerville Lions Club celebrated Christmas at its annual banquet Monday evening at the Centerville
High School Cafetorium.  Pianist Tom Walker provided the music during the dinner and during a sing-a-
long.

After  the  meal,  program  chair  Dennis  Stephen
conducted  a  contest  where  persons  at  each  table
made  a  decoration  from  materials  provided.   The
winning table was headed by Lions Wendy Kornman
and Bob Hobson.

Songs  sung  by  the  group  were  Jingle  Bell  Rock,
Rudolph  the  Red-nosed  Reindeer,  Up  on  the
Housetop,  Holly,  Jolly  Christmas,  We Wish You a
Merry Christmas and Jingle Bells with Conner Elstro
accompanying pianist Walker on the bells.  Conner,

by the way, brought along his farm toys to keep him busy during the dinner.

Lion Jim Howell lead the evening with the invocation.  President Joe Elstro was emcee for the program.

Second half of the year is underway

Centerville Lions will be busy from now until the end of June.  The annual Community Awards Banquet
will be held on April 23.  Activity will pick up in May as members plan for the Fish Fry on June 8 and 9.
The Lions year will end with the Family Picnic on June 25.

Future meetings and events
February 26 – Dinner/Program

March 12 – Dinner/Program
March 26 – Dinner/Program

April 9 – Dinner/Program
April 23 – Community Awards Banquet
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